
Good morning.  
I am a resident of litchfield NH and was notified by the town water rate increase. I am a where that 
Hudson pays $3.30 per unit. Merrimack at $ 2.32 and Manchester pays $1.64 per unit. I am concern as a 
litchfield resident who pays$9.42 per unit. As a litchfield resident who was forced to have pennichuck 
water due to PFOA I feel we should not be paying triple rates of surrounding towns. Please advise.  
Thank you 
Tom 

 


